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Spooky Bog-Eyed Jog:  
Thank you to everyone who joined in the spooky bog-eyed jog yesterday! 

It was great to see how much effort people had put into costumes and 

face paints!  Now all you need to do is collect your sponsor money and 

bring it in to school by Friday 9th November. The money raised will go 

towards purchasing new reading resources. 
. 

Unwanted Uniform  
If you have any outgrown or unwanted school uniform or PE kits which might be of benefit to 
other families in school, please bring them to the school office so we can redistribute . 
 

 

Parents Consultation Appointments:  
Wed 21st Nov (2.00pm-6.30pm) 

Our next parents consultation opportunity, will take place on Wednesday 21st November.   

We will again use the format which we introduced last year, with appointments starting at the 

earlier time of  2.00pm and finshing at 6.30pm, with a brief break from 3.05-3.30 for hometime. All 

appointments will be in the hall. 

Appointment request slips are being sent out today. Please book an appointment to see your child’s teacher 

and look at some of the work they have been doing in class, as well as receiving their next targets. 

Some Outreach staff will also be available to speak to. 

 

 
PTFA Bingo & Lancashire Hotpot 3.30pm-5.00pm Tue 27

th
 Nov 

The PTFA are organising a family bingo event to start after school on Tuesday 27th November. 

By request, the event starts at 3.30pm with bingo and ends around 5.00pm after a Lancashire 

hotpot supper, which is very appropriate as 27th November  is officially Lancashire day. We 

are also hoping to have a raffle and we will be having a non-uniform day nearer the event,  

when people can  donate prizes of bottles or chocolates, in order not to have to wear 

school uniform. Tickets are £2 for adults and £1 per child, which provides entertainment and 

tea at a very small price!   
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Urgent request: Year 6 P.G.L. Trip September 2019 
To secure your child’s place for the trip next year, we need a £60 deposit paid by 

tomorrow Friday 2nd November. Cheques should be made payable to Lancashire 

County Council.  The anticipated cost is £ 184.00.  
 

 
 

 

 

Recycle 4 School 
If you have any unwanted, or outgrown items of (clean) clothing, shoes, bags, 
belts etc, could we ask you to donate them by placing them in the “Recycle 4 
School” bag your child will be bringing home today.  Please note you should 
not include toys, school/work branded uniform, ripped or stained items.  The 
bags should be brought into school on Friday, 9th November (not before 
please).   The bags will be weighed and and school will receive a percentage of 
the amount of money this generates.  If you require any more bags please 
speak to Mrs Nicholls in the office.   

 

Attendance 

The class who had the highest attendance from Friday, 5th October to Thursday, 

11th October was Rose class with 97.9%.  Well done to Miss Zawistowicz’s class. 

 

 

 

Reading At Home  
The percentages of reading certificates given for the last week  were as follows: 

Poplar: 90%.  Maple:63%.  Kiwi: 60%.  Willow: 58%.  Cherry : 53%.  Redwood: 50%.   
Sycamore: 35%  Rowan: 33%.  Rose: 25%.  Acer:  22%.  Spruce:  18%  .  Well done readers in Miss 
Partington’s class. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mr A Kidd  

HEADTEACHER 

 

 


